
 
BOARD AGENDA ITEM 

Board of Trustees Meeting November 11, 2014 
 
Consider Approval of Certified Professional Development Appraisal System (PDAS) Appraisers 

 
SUMMARY: 
This item requests approval of additional 2014-2015 appraisers for the Professional Development Appraisal System 
(PDAS), the teacher appraisal system.  The additional appraiser is a newly appointed assistant principal for Denton 
ISD at Navo Middle School. 
  
PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 
2014 – 2015 PDAS appraisers were previously approved by the DISD Board of Trustees on September 23, 2014. 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
The Professional Development Appraisal System is the state approved teacher appraisal system, which was adopted 
by Denton ISD as the district teacher appraisal system beginning with the 2011 – 2012 school year. 
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 
Board approval of the District PDAS appraisers is required for campus administrators to initiate the appraisal system 
for teachers. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 
There are no fiscal implications related to Board action. 
 
BENEFIT OF ACTION: 
Approval of the new PDAS appraisers will allow these assistant principals to assist in the PDAS appraisal system, 
providing valuable feedback through the PDAS evaluation process.  

 
PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED: 
None 
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
None  
 
OTHER COMMENTS: 
None 
 
SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION: 
The Superintendent recommends the Board  approves the additional PDAS certified appraisers as required by state 
and local policy. 
 
STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 
Gwendolyn M. Perkins, Director of Professional Personnel for Human Resources  
 
ATTACHMENT: 
List of additional PDAS Appraisers for 2014-2015 
 
APPROVAL: 
Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation:  Gwendolyn M. Perkins                                                          
 
Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent:  ____________________________________________________ 
 
Signature of Superintendent:   ____________________________________________________________________ 
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